The Fijian Competition and Consumer
Commission (FCCC) is an independent Fijian
statutory authority whose role is to enforce the
FCCC Act 2010, promoting competition, fair
trading, regulating prices in markets where
competition is lessened or limited, and regulating
monopolistic market situations, including national
infrastructure, for the benefit of all Fijians.
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REVIEW OF FIJIAN COMPETITION AND CONSUMER COMMISSION
(CONTROL OF PRICES FOR HARDWARE ITEMS) ORDER 2022
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The Fijian Competition and Consumer Commission (FCCC) is undertaking a
review and an impact assessment relating to the regulation of Hardware
products in Fiji. The review includes, but is not limited to, the following
considerations:

Impact of regulation in the Hardware Market.

List of Products/Items Under Regulation/Price Control;

» The Regulatory Mechanism; and

Recommendation on the future of Regulation for Hardware Products.

The FCCC invites submissions from the public, relevant industry stakeholders,
consumer groups, and all other interested individuals to submit their views,
comments and suggestions on the review. The existing regulation and hardware
price list can be obtained on the website via link: https://fccc.gov.fj/hardware/

Please address your written submissions to the Chief Executive Officer of the
FCCC, at the addresses below or by email to submissions@fccc.gov.fj and

the FCCC at 8921991 or via the provided email.

Submissions must reach the FCCC no later than 06 August 2025.
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